Mark Rodger T (416) 367-6190 F (416) 361-7088 mrodger@blgcanada.com Borden Ladner Gervais LLP Scotia Plaza, 40 King St W Toronto, ON, Canada M5H 3Y4 T 416.367.6000 F 416.367.6749 blg.com



File No. EB-2011-0367

November 9, 2011

## Delivered by E-mail and Courier

Ms. Kristen Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street Suite 2700 PO Box 2319 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Port Colborne Hydro Inc. MAADs Application – Amendment to Section 1.2 of Application

We are counsel to Port Colborne Hydro Inc. ("PCHI") and the City of Port Colborne with respect to the above-captioned matter. Please find accompanying this letter two hard copies of revised pages from PCHI's Application containing the requested contact information for section 1.2 of the Application.

The revised copies have been printed on green paper and copies of these pages are being sent by e-mail to parties in this proceeding. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

J. Mark Rodger

JMR/ld Encl.

copy to:

Vance M. Badaway, Mayor of Port Colborne Leonard Hunt, Chairman, Port Colborne Hydro In. Douglas Bradbury, CNPI